
 

NOTICE 

The grade sheets for students of Batch: 2021 - 23 will be available as per the following schedule: 

Batch Department Date and Time 

2020 (Arts/Science)  B. Com, BBA, BCA, BCA-DS  Feb 3 to 5 (Afternoon)  

2021 (Arts/Science)  B. Com, BBA, BCA, BCA-DS  Feb 3 to 5 (Forenoon)  

2020 (Arts/Science)  UG & PG ENG & MSW, M. Com  Feb 6, 7 & 10 (Afternoon)  

2021 (Arts/Science)  UG & PG ENG & MSW, M. Com  Feb 6, 7 & 10 (Forenoon)  

2020 (Arts/Science)  UG & PG MAT, PHY, CHE  Feb 11 to 13 (Afternoon)  

2022 & 2023  M. Tech. Feb 14 & 15 (Afternoon)  

2021 (B. Tech.)  AIE, CSE  Feb 17 to 19 (Afternoon)  

2021 (Arts/Science)  UG & PG MAT, PHY, CHE  Feb 17 to 19 (Forenoon)  

2021 (B. Tech)  EAC, EEE, ELC, ECE, ME  Feb 20, 21 & 24 (Afternoon)  

2022 (Arts/Science)  B. Com, BBA, BCA, BCA-DS  Feb 20, 21 & 24 (Forenoon)  

2022 (B. Tech)  ARE, AIE, CSE  Feb 25, 27 & 28 (Afternoon)  

2022 (B. Tech)  EAC, EEE, ELC, ECE, ME  Mar 1, 3 & 4 (Afternoon)  

2023 (B. Tech)  AIE, CSE  Mar 5 to 7 (Afternoon)  

2023 (B. Tech)  EAC, EEE, ELC, ECE, ME  Mar 10 to 12 (Afternoon)  

2023 (B. Tech)  AID, CYS, RAE  Mar 13 to 15 (Afternoon)  

2022 (Arts/Science)  UG & PG ENG & MSW, M. Com  Apr 1 to 3 (Afternoon)  

2022 (Arts/Science)  UG & PG MAT, PHY, CHE  Apr 4, 5 & 7 (Afternoon)  

2023 (Arts/Science)  B. Com, BBA, BCA, BCA-DS  Apr 8 to 10 (Afternoon)  

2023 (Arts/Science)  UG & PG ENG & MSW, M. Com  Apr 11, 15 & 16 (Afternoon)  

2023 (Arts/Science)  UG & PG MAT, PHY, CHE  Apr 21 to 23 (Afternoon)  

 

Forenoon – 10 am to 12 noon 

Afternoon – 2 pm to 4 pm 

  

 

 



 

 

Instructions for Students:  

➢ ID Cards are mandatorily required to collect the grade sheet. 

➢ In the event of failure in collecting the grade sheets in their respective allotted 

slot, students need to wait till the reopening of the University post summer 

vacation to collect their grade sheets. 

➢ Grade sheets will be available only for the semesters which are successfully 

cleared by the students. 

 

*Note: The grade sheets for the 2024 batch (first-year students) will be available later, for which 
a separate announcement will be made. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


